At the Work Session of the Malone Village Board, held on September 18, 2024 at 5:00PM at 343 West Main St. the following were present:

Andrea Dumas Mayor
Norman Bonner Trustee
Brian Langdon Trustee
Archie McKee Trustee
Matthew Boyea Trustee

Also in Attendance:

Rebahka Scaccia, Clerk Kristine Lashway, Treasurer Stephanie Bannon, Joint Rec Paul Walbridge, Town Ryan O'Connor, MMHA Matt Jones, MMHA Jon Halley, Joint Rec Steve Shafer, Joint Rec Terrance Maguire, Town Jay Perras, MMHA Ben West, MMHA

Carol Ann Lashomb, Resident

Mayor Dumas opened the meeting at 5:00 PM.

Malone Minor Hockey Association

> August 30, 2024 Letter of Desire to Enter a Two-Party Lease Agreement at Malone Civic Center

Mayor Dumas invited members of the Malone Minor Hockey Association, Malone Twon Board, Joint Rec Commission and the Village Board of Trustees to meet to discuss the August 30th letter received from the Malone Minor Hockey Association, and the future of the Four-Party agreement.

All parties were provided an opportunity to present their thoughts on the Hockey Associations desire to enter into a two-party agreement rather than resigning an agreement between the four-parties.

At the conclusion of the meeting, the Village of Malone asked Malone Minor Hockey to consider all that had been discussed and to notify all parties of their final decision.

EXECUTIVE SESSION

Upon the motion of Trustee Bonner with a second by Trustee Boyea and unanimously carried to Go into Executive Session.

Upon the motion of Trustee McKee with a second by Trustee Langdon and unanimously carried to come out of Executive Session.

Upon the motion of Trustee Boyea with a second by Trustee Bonner and unanimously carried to go back into Regular Session.

ADJOURNMENT

Upon the motion of Trustee Boyea with a second by Trustee Bonner and unanimously carried to adjourn the meeting at 6:32PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Rebahka Scaccia, Village Clerk